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News and Updates

GCSE exams start this week. It is going to be a stressful
few weeks for our Y11 pupils. With this in mind, we have
a few things to support them. We will be running early
bird sessions the morning of exams. Pupils have been
issued a timetable with these sessions on, please
encourage them to attend, they really do help with
easing worries before the exam.
During this time, we expect pupils to attend school and
lessons as normal. A letter has gone home about this
and bespoke timetables will start after the half term.
Pupils have been working towards these exams for the
last 5 years, let's make these last few weeks count.

Y8 Parent and Carer evening is also fast approaching.
You should have received information about this
through parent app. We have an online booking
system for you to make appointments with teachers.
We look forward to seeing you on the 23rd May to
discuss the progress of pupils.

Weekly Top Achievers
Y7 – Yuna Yari  & Lois Pass 
Y8 – Jenson Mustoe  & Lilly Twigg 
Y9 -Haya Abdulghafoor & Maryah Fareed
Y10 – Adham-J Roberts & Usman Bashir 
Y11 – Arjun Purewal & William Fisher Stansall
Congratulations! 

Top Performing Tutor Groups 
These are the tutor groups who have
received the most reward points over last
week:
7R2
8R2
9R2
10R5
11R5
A fantastic achievement!

Tutor groups with the highest
attendance are:
7R1 93.8%
8R7 97%
9R2 95.9%
10R6 96. 1%
11R3 94%
Well done to all the winning tutor groups
above, keep up the good work!

Dates for your diary 
Tuesday 23rd May: Y8 Parents
Evening/Carer Evening
GCSE Window begins: Monday
15th May
Friday 26th May: Culture Day
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